
 
 

BESIDES EVERYTHING ELSE, THE PEOPLE 
OF HAITI WILL NEED ARMS AND LEGS.

As the wounds from Haiti’s earthquake continue to heal, the work of the Orthotic and  

Prosthetic Alliance and others in orthotics and prosthetics (O&P) is just beginning. O&P 

professionals have volunteered and are on the ground in Haiti, custom fitting sturdy  

orthotic and prosthetic devices, consistent with cultural demands, for the thousands of  

Haitians who lost or severely damaged their limbs during the earthquake. There are no 

quick solutions...but we will be there...these humanitarian needs will span an entire  

generation. To learn more, visit www.AOPAnet.org

Specialists in delivering superior treatments and outcomes 
to patients with limb loss and orthopedic impairment.

February 2010, Mobility Restoration Begins

SO MUCH TO REBUILD... 

The Profound Need, New York Times, January 23, 2010


